
Mr. FrederickGoldstein
Brown. Rudnick, Freed & Gesmer 
85 Devonshire Street 
Boston, Massachusetts 02109 

Dear M:r. Goldstein:

April 7, 1971 

Mr. Ken Landis the DevelopmentDirector of the college, 
has referred to me your letter of March 15th w1 th the list
of books by and about Blacks. The library has a number of 
them but could also use a number. I am listing those titles
which would be useful to us. I very much appreciate your
support of the library in the program of developing a Black 
Literature Collection t would hope that sucha collection 
would be as interesting to Whites as to Blacks.

RMA/hb 

Very truly yours, 

Robert M. Agard
Librarian 


